
November 15, 2006

Computer Sciences Corporation
Attn: General Counsel’s Office
2100 East Grand Avenue
El Segundo, CA 90245 USA 

Dear General Counsel of CSC:

The Project On Government Oversight (POGO) is overhauling and renewing its
Federal Contractor Misconduct Database (www.pogo.org/db/index.cfm), a
compilation of information from public resources regarding government contractors,
including CSC.  You have already responded to a previous letter, which is greatly
appreciated.  I have enclosed findings relevant to CSC that have been added since
the first letter and am requesting verification or refutation of the data from you.  

Any response would be extremely welcomed, as the accuracy of this information is
in the best interest of all parties.  Out of fairness to CSC, please be assured that any
response received by POGO will be posted on the website along with the data.  

If you have any questions, I can be reached at (202) 347-1122.  Thank you for your
time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Scott Amey
General Counsel

Enclosure



New Instance of Misconduct:
1.
Payments to Fictitious Companies
Date:  09/28/2005 (Date of Settlement)
Misconduct Type:  Ethics
Contracting Party:  Government Defense
Court Type:  Civil
Amount:  $1,275,000
Disposition:  Settlement

Synopsis:  “Computer Sciences Corporation (“CSC”)… agreed to settle civil allegations and
reimburse the $1,275,000.00 to settle allegations related to fraudulent conduct by a former CSC
employee. Computer Sciences Corporation, headquartered in El Segundo, California (suburb of
Los Angeles) had a former employee based in its Huntsville office, and developed a scheme
between 1994-2003 whereby CSC made payments to fictitious companies and then requested
reimbursement for these payments under a contract with the National Space and Aeronautics
Administration (“NASA”). The employee kept the amount of these transactions small in order to
avoid detection by CSC and government auditors. However, over a period of approximately nine
years NASA reimbursed CSC over $1 million for the fraudulent payments. Upon learning of the
employee’s fraudulent scheme, CSC quickly disclosed all the relevant facts to the and fully
cooperated with the subsequent investigation. The investigation revealed that while CSC had no
knowledge of the fraud, CSC and its former employee both benefitted from the fraud.

Document(s):
DOJ Press Release 

New Pending Case:
1.
Overcharging the Government
Date:  05/02/2006 (Date of Report)
Misconduct Type:  Government Contract Fraud
Contracting Party:  Government Civilian
Court Type:  Administrative
Amount:  $0
Disposition:  Pending

Synopsis:  The Government Accountability Office released a report on May 2, 2006 detailing
CSC’s involvement in the FBI’s Trilogy Project, which entailed upgrading the FBI’s IT systems.
During the course of the project, CSC allegedly filed inadequate invoices, overcharged for labor,
billed for excessive airfare costs, and other overcharges. Some equipment ordered by CSC and
paid for by the FBI is also missing. The FBI is waiting for a second audit report and then plans to
seek repayment for the overcharges.

Document(s):
GAO Report


